
From:
To: Norfolk Boreas; jerome.mayhew.mp@parliament.uk
Subject: WINDFARM TRAFFIC
Date: 05 March 2020 10:39:34

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
As a resident, business owner and parent of children  in Cawston I want
to record my objections to the latest Highway Intervention Scheme proposed by Vattenfall
Norfolk Boreas.  
This scheme will send 100s of HGVs through our village which has narrow roads and even
narrower paths (or no paths) at great danger to pedestrians.
We are also concerned about the detrimental effects it will have on our business.
 This is unacceptable and I urge you to reject this proposal.

-- 
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